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The Greater Vallejo Chapter of Jack and Jill of America attended DRUMLine Live, 
which “is an international tour based on the Historically Black College and University 
marching band tradition. With riveting rhythms, bold beats and ear-grabbing energy, 
the staged show was a synchronized musical showcase of the HBCU experience. 
Incorporating original compositions and soul-infused interpretations of top 40 hits, 
group performances ranged from colorful, choreographed routines to heavy doses of 
drum riffs and cadences”.  
 
 
The Greater Vallejo Chapter of Jack and Jill was well represented by children and 
mothers from all 5 groups as well as many of our fathers.  Prior to performance the kids 
from Groups 4 and 5 were able to have a private conversation with the performers. The 
topic covered a gamut of topics including attending a HBCU, performing in a 
production, to what is it like being in a movie. Afterwards they all took a selfie and 
enjoyed the performance.  
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